
Statement of
Registration

Foreign Business
Corporation

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Netramind Innovations, Inc., a
foreign business  corporation,
has applied for a Statement of
Registration to do business in
the  Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania  under  the
provisions of Chapter 4 of the
Association Transactions Act.
The  corporation  is
incorporated under the laws
of the State of Delaware. The
address of its principal office
under  the  laws  of  said
jurisdiction  is  5.361  UPMC
Vision Institute, UPMC Mercy
Pavilion,  1622  Locust  St,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15219,  and
subject to section 109 (relating
to  name  of  commercial
registered  office  provider  in
lieu of registered address), the
address, including street and
number, if any, of its proposed
registered  office  in
Pennsylvania  is  5.361 UPMC
Vision Institute, UPMC Mercy
Pavilion,  1622  Locust  St,
Pittsburgh, PA 15219.


